
Comments for Planning Application UTT/21/2509/OP

 

Application Summary

Application Number: UTT/21/2509/OP

Address: Land South Of (East Of Griffin Place) Radwinter Road Sewards End Essex

Proposal: Outline application for the erection of up to 233 residential dwellings including affordable

housing, with public open space, landscaping, sustainable drainage system (SuDS) and

associated works, with vehicular access point from Radwinter Road. All matters reserved except

for means of access

Case Officer: Henrietta Ashun

 

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Caroline Dabbs

Address: 18E Cole End Lane, Sewards End, Saffron Walden, Essex CB10 2LQ

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of Public

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:I strenuously object to the above planning application, fundamentally there is no

infrastructure in place for another 233 houses on a GREENfield site that is home to many wildlife,

that will have a serious impact on their environment as well as mine and all residents of sewards

end.

 

The mental well-being of moving to sewards end to specifically live in a village but end up living in

a town is detrimental, we moved here to have country fields around us not great big housing

estates as I'm sure is the same for most of the residents in sewards end, of course as so many

have commented, the traffic on Radwinter rd going down to the town will be horrendous and this

on a road that already suffers from flooding and potholes.

 

You can't get to see a doctor at the best of times and the secondary school here is over

subscribed, where are all the kids supposed to go, is there no end to this madness.


